From:
 Thuaire, Charles

 Sent:
 11 December 2014 11:50

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning application 6845P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire Senior Planning Officer

Telephone:

From: rose joyce

Sent: 10 December 2014 12:41

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Planning application 6845P

Dear Mr. Thuaire,

With regard to the planning application for the Royal Free, I should say that, originally, I found the plan to erect a building to house a Unit which would have global influence an exciting one. However, understanding a bit more about the actual effect both visually on completion and disruption during the works, it seems to me, now, to be wholly inappropriate for the site it is to occupy. It seems to me there is real therapuetic merit in providing car parking for inevitably stressed and anxious people and, also, a green space for rest and contemplation

I am in a strong position to acknowledge the contribution of the Royal Free to medicine in general and to research in particular. New arrangements to accommodate these facilities may well be essential. I am wondering if consideration has been given by the Royal Free to adapting or otherwise utilising the premises and land of the closed Police Station at the top of Downshire Hill. I am aware of the naivete of my suggestion but sometimes the simplest answer is the best one

Yours Sincerely Joyce Rose